
 

 

28 September 2020 
 
 

 

 
 
  
Dear ,  
 
Official Information Act Request  
 
We received your Official Information request transferred from the Ministry of Health 
on the 14 September. 
 
Please find below our response.  
 
OIA: 13118 
 

1) As of this month (August) how many HDU/CCU beds, and negative 
isolation pressure rooms in Waikato DHB? 

 
HDU – 12 
CCU – 24 
Negative Pressure areas - 16  
 

Waikato DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist community understanding 
of how we are delivering publically funded healthcare.  This includes the proactive publication 
of anonymised Official Information Act responses on our website from 10 working days after 
they have been released. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mike Foley 
Executive Director: Digital Enablement  




